
FINANCIAL POLICY 

We are committed to provide you with the best possible dental care.  Our fees 

reflect our professional commitment to excellence.  In order to achieve these 

goals we need your assistance and your understanding of our payment policy.  For 

your convenience we offer the following methods of payments. 

1.For dental insurance patients, we will submit your dental claim on your behalf 

and bill you if there is a balance due.  (We are not a medical office. We are a 

specialty dental office.  We ​DO NOT​ submit to medical insurance.) 

2.For our non insurance patients we expect payment in full for your initial visit. 

3.Visa, Master Card, Discover, American Express & Care Credit are accepted. 

4.For all of our insured/non insured patients we offer an in house payment 

program for future treatment plans. 

 

We understand dental insurance and we will assist you in obtaining the maximum 

benefit specified in your contract.  However, it is important that you realize that: 

1.Your dental benefit program is a contract between you, your employer and the 

insurance company.  We are not part of that contract.  We will file your insurance 

claims as a courtesy to you. 

2.Not all dental services are a covered benefit in all contracts. 

3.You (not the insurance company) are responsible to us for all our fees for 

service rendered to you. 

4.For patients who have insurance an ​ESTIMATE ​of benefits that the insurance 

company is expected to pay will be given to you. 
 

We will gladly discuss your proposed dental treatment and answer any questions 

you might have with regards to the involvement of your dental benefit program 

and in receiving this care. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter and we appreciate the opportunity 

to serve you. 
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